
St Michael’s Mail 

 

Issue 16: Monday 6th January 2020 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 

 

Dates for your diary 
 

28th Jan – Nursery & Reception 
adult accompanied lunches 
29th Jan – Y1 & Y2 adult 
accompanied lunches 
30th Jan – Y3 & Y4 adult 
accompanied lunches 
13th Feb – Worship in church 
9.30am,  led by Year 1  all 
parents welcome 
14th Feb – Inset Day 
17th - 21st Feb – Half term 
25th Feb – Spring Disco 5pm  
3rd March – Y4 Chase Grammar 
visit Ben Davis 
3rd March – Y3 Camerata 
5th March – World Book Day 
5th March – Parent activity 
session 
17th March – Y1 & 3 City Central 
Mosque 
24th March – Parents afternoon 
& evening school closing at 
2pm 
27th March – Non uniform day 
bring an Easter egg for Bingo 
31st March – Easter Bingo 3.30-
5.30 
2nd April – Easter Service 

School Notices 

 
• Letters will be sent out 

shortly for school trips listed 
in our dates for the diary.  
 

• Nursery Places Sept 2020 – 
Easter 2021. The closing date 
for nursery applications for 
places from Sept 2020 until 
Easter 2021 is the end of 
January. Applications can be 
collected from the office. 

 

• PE Kits:  please can children 
have their PE kits in school at 
all times.  We’ve had a few 
children with missing 
tops/joggers.  If you could 
please check your children 
have their own kit that would 
be really helpful. Thank you.  

 

Congratulations to the 
last of 2019s 

Headteacher’s Award 
winners 

 
Reception 

Rose 
Hannah 
Declan 

 
Y1 

Whole class 
 

Y2 
Whole class 

 
Y3 

Whole class 
 

Y4 
Whole class 

 

Happy New Year! 
 
I hope you have all had a magical Christmas break and have spent 
some valuable time with loved ones. Despite enjoying the festive season, 
it is great to be back in school ready to continue the St Michael’s learning 
journey with staff, pupils and yourselves.  
 
December was, as always a very special time in school with brilliant 
performances, another wonderful sing-along not to mention a brilliant 
panto! Thank you, once again, for your continued support and 
participation.  
 
I must take this opportunity to welcome two new members of the school 
team who have officially started with us today. Mrs Hall has joined as 
Early Years Leader and will cover Mrs Fear’s teaching commitment when 
she commences maternity leave in a week or two.  Mrs Butler has joined 
the Nursery team as a member of support staff. I hope that both 
members of staff will be very happy here.  
 
Let’s see what 2020 has to offer!  
 
Kind regards, Mrs Cahalan  

Reminder 
• Please can all adult 

accompanied lunches 
be booked and paid 
for on ParentPay by 
10th January.  
Please note we only 
have space for two 
adults per child at a 
price of £2.80 per 
person. 

 

This half term we will focus on our core Christian Value RESPECT. 
 ‘Always keep on praying for all God’s people’ Ephesians 6:18 

This week children will learn about the hand prayer- why not ask children to demonstrate at the end of the week? 

 


